Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Ronald Herrygers <rherrygers@windstream.net>

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 4:15 PM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] 2RP-4730 - Queen 2324 - Northeast of Intersection of Pecos Highway & Pulley Road (County

Road 721), South of Malaga, New Mexico - 11-28-18

Brad:

| had a discussion with Mike Bratcher about the work that we are beginning at the above referenced production water
spill that occurred on April 28, 2018. We are beginning the excavation work tomorrow, but we also will be drilling a
temporary monitoring well at the site soon, for the sole purpose of determining the current depth of groundwater at the
site. Mike confirmed that use of the depth to groundwater of a temporary monitoring well to be drilled at the site (as
opposed to use of other farther away database well information) is acceptable. We will use the depth to groundwater in
this new on-site well to determine our Cleanup Criteria.

Our remediation is being performed in accordance with the new Spill Rule. Contractors we have working on-site is En
Tech (professional consultant) and EES (excavation contractor).

Please let me know if you have any questions at this time.

Mike requested that | periodically keep you updated and copy him, until we are ready to submit the required forms, as
required under the new Spill Rule.

Thank you.

Ronald F. Herrygers, P.G.

Herrygers Environmental Services, LLC

Office phone: (803) 951-8947

Fax: (803)951-7389

Cell: (803)917-7523

24 hour emergency response: (877) 547-2748

Email: rherrygers@windstream.net

Mailing address: 1028 Muddy Ford Road, Chapin, SC 29036
Physical Address: 602 Northwood Road, Lexington, SC 29072



